
What to bring to Full Day Preschool 
 

• LUNCH:  Please pack a lunch and a drink for your child everyday to bring to school.  We ask that 

you put either a frozen juice pack or ice pack inside their lunchbox to keep items cold.  For safety 
reasons, we do not microwave lunches.  There are many different types of thermoses that will 
keep foods hot/warm until lunch time.  We encourage children to eat healthy.  So, lots of fruits 
and veggies is always a good choice.  We are a peanut and tree nut free facility, so we ask that 
you not send any items that contain peanut butter, any type of nut and/or anything 
manufactured on a line that may contain peanuts/tree nuts.   
 

• REST TIME:  Please bring the following items for your child to use each day at Rest Time: 

o A small travel size pillow.  The full-size pillows take up too much space in their cubby. 
o A crib sheet to put on top of the cot 
o A small blanket 
o A special stuffed animal to cuddle with while they rest.  Please leave all other toys at home.      

Rest time laundry should be taken home at the end of each week, laundered and returned. 
 

• Extra Clothing:  In case of any accidents or spills we would ask that you keep the following 

items at school for your child.  Please put their name on all items and put them in a sealed Ziploc 
bag also labeled with your child’s name.  Be sure to replace items as necessary or as the season 
changes. 

o Shirt or t-shirt 
o Sweatshirt or Hoodie 
o Pants/shorts 
o Underwear 
o Socks 

 

• Appropriate Weather Wear:  All of our programs go outside to play on a daily basis 

weather permitting.  This means that as long as the temperature including the wind chill is not 
lower than 20 degrees the children may go out to play.  Please be sure that your child comes to 
school everyday with the following winter items: 

o Boots 
o Snow pants 
o Hat 
o Mittens 

     
When the weather turns hot the children will need: 

o a bathing suit 
o water shoes 
o a towel  
o a hat  
o sunscreen 
  

Because we have so many children that attend our program on a part time basis, it may be necessary 
for your child to share a cubby with a child that attends on opposite days from your child.  In these 
instances, we ask that you take your child’s rest time items home each day and bring them back with 
you the next time they attend.  

Thank you 
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